I have just read that there may be a recall on my gun for the trigger, will y...

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Wagner, 6/3/2003 2:07:08 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Your Model 600 was produced around 1966. If your firearm has never had the trigger inspected or does not have a "V" stamped on the trigger, it should be sent to a Remington Authorized Repair Center for inspection.

You can locate your nearest repair center by visiting the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and Selecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/ModelSelection.asp

Details on the safety recall for this model can be found at:

http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

Customer (Gary Wagner) 6/2/2003 11:25:42 PM I have just read that there may be a recall on my gun for the trigger, will you let me know what is up with this? Thanks de Gary G Wagner Kamloops B.C. v2c 2j3.

